
From: Irene Vanderwell 
Sent: Sunday April 20, 2025 
To: BuildingParkland 
Subject: Bylaw:2025-12 Parkland County Land use Bylaw 

 

Our opinion is that the undisturbed land previously acquired by Trans Alta for resource extraction in 
the Keephills area should have been grandfathered in to agricultural status already, after they were 
done with it.  Stewart and Irene Vanderwell Sent from my iPad 

J.B.  

 

 

 


